
 
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 
Public Works Facility, 74 Lockehaven Road 
Enfield, New Hampshire 
 
 
NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of April 16, 2018 
 
 
Board of Selectmen:  Meredith C. Smith, John W. Kluge, Katherine Stewart 
 
Administrative Staff:  Ryan Aylesworth, Town Manager; Alisa Bonnette, Assistant Town Manager 
 
 
Mr. Kluge moved to enter non-public session at 7:00 PM, RSA 91-A:3 II (a), Mrs. Smith seconded, vote 
unanimous in favor of the motion by a vote of 3-0. 
 
The Board discussed Police Department operations, the status of the administrative leave of the Chief of 
Police and a provision in the Town’s Personnel Policy relative to the use of leave time for the purposes of 
payment while on paid administrative leave.   
 
Mrs. Smith moved to come out of non-public session at 8:07 PM, Ms. Stewart seconded, vote unanimous 
in favor of the motion by a vote of 3-0. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Meredith C. Smith, Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________ 
John W. Kluge 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Katherine Stewart 
Enfield Board of Selectmen 


